
Disclaimer: Data and findings provided on this page reflect the content of  
this particular Surgeon General's Report. More recent information may exist  
elsewhere on the Smoking & Tobacco Use Web site (for example, in fact sheets,  
frequently asked questions, or other materials, which are reviewed on a regular 
basis and updated accordingly). 


